
MINUTES 
 

GARDEN GROVE TRAFFIC COMMISSION 

 
A Regular Meeting of the Traffic Commission of the City of Garden Grove was 

called to order in the Council Chamber of the Community Meeting Center, 
11300 Stanford Avenue, on Tuesday, September 6, 2011 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
ROLL CALL: PRESENT:       (5)  Chair Feather, Vice Chair Rodriquez 

 Commissioners:  Arbgast, Alejandro, Dalton,  
 
 
ALSO PRESENT: Associate Traffic Engineer Tony Aquino, Motor Officer Jason Perkins, 

and Recording Secretary Rosemarie Jacot 
 

PLEDGE 
 
Vice Chair Rodriquez led The Pledge of Allegiance. 
 
ORAL COMMUNICATIONS 
 

None 
 
WRITTEN COMMUNICATIONS 
 
None 
 

MINUTES 
 
File and receive the minutes from July 5, 2011 
 

It was moved and carried to receive and file the minutes from July 5, 2011. 
 

ACTION:  

 

(5) AYES – Unanimous  
 
DISCUSSION ITEMS: 
 
4-a.   Red Curb Haster Street @ Allard Avenue 
 

There will be a total of 5 parking spaces removed on the east side of Haster 
Street, north of Allard Avenue. The grant money for this project is specific to this 
intersection.  The length of the red curb is to accommodate the installation of a 
left turn lane for southbound Haster Street for traffic turning left onto Allard 
Avenue.  Red curb will also be painted in front of the residential property on the 
west side of Haster Street directly across from Allard Avenue.  

 
It was moved and seconded to accept staff’s recommendation to receive public 
input and paint red curb on both sides of Haster Street at Allard Avenue. 
 
 
ACTION:  

 
(5) AYES – Unanimous  
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MATTERS FROM COMMISSIONERS 
 
Commissioner Dalton congratulated the Mayor & Mrs. Robert Dalton on 50 years of 
marriage. 
 

Commissioner Rodriquez requested staff to field review the area just west of Chapman 
Library driveway on Chapman Avenue to see if there is sufficient cause to extend the 
red curb due to a sight distance problem when exiting the library driveway. 
 
Commissioner Arbgast thanked staff for taking care of the issue on Buaro Street. 
 

 
MATTERS FROM STAFF 
 

 
ADJOURNMENT 
 

The meeting was adjourned at 6:15 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 

Rosemarie Jacot 


